SENATOR THE HON SANDY MACDONALD

Parliamentary Secretary to the Deputy Prime Minister and Minister for Trade
Deputy Leader of The Nationals in the Senate

Senator John Hogg

Senator for Queensland

Deputy President and Chairman of Committees
PO Box 615

CARINA QLD 4152

S Eh-
Dear Se}amr/Hogg

I am writing in response to a question I took on notice at the Foreign Affairs,
Defence and Trade Legislation Committee supplementary estimates hearing on
3 November 2005.

You asked for an indication of when the Minister for Trade will make a
recommendation to Cabinet on the outcomes of the Export Market Development
Grants (EMDG) scheme review; the likely timeframe in which Cabinet will make a
decision on the review findings; and when any legislation arising from that process
would be before the Parliament.

I have consulted with the Minister for Trade and can advise that Cabinet will
consider the findings of the EMDG review shortly. Should the outcome of the
Cabinet process require a legislative response, the Minister for Trade will announce
an indicative timetable for Parliamentary consideration of the legislation before the
end of 2005-06.

I have written to Senator Johnston, Chair of the Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade
Legislation Committee, advising him of my response to you on this matter.

Y sincerely

Sandy Macdonald

Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 Telephone 02 6277 3705 Facsimile 02 6277 3247 Toll Free 1300
301 816 .



SENATOR THE HON SANDY MACDONALD

Parliamentary Secretary to the Deputy Prime Minister and Minister for Trade
Deputy Leader of The Nationals in the Senate

Senator David Johnston
Senator for Western Australia
183 Great Eastern Highway
BELMONT WA 6104

Dear Senwston % _

I am writing in regard to a question taken on notice at the Foreign Affairs, Defence
and Trade Legislation Committee supplementary estimates hearing on 3 November
2005, which you chaired.

The question was posed by Senator Hogg, who asked for an indication of when the
Minister for Trade will make a recommendation to Cabinet on the outcomes of the
Export Market Development Grants (EMDG) scheme review; the likely timeframe
in which Cabinet will make a decision on the review findings; and when any
legislation arising from that process would be before the Parliament.

I have consulted with the Minister for Trade and can advise that Cabinet will
consider the findings of the EMDG review shortly. Should the outcome of the
Cabinet process require a legislative response, the Minister for Trade will announce
an indicative timetable for Parliamentary consideration of the legislation before the
end of 2005-06.

I have written to Senator Hogg in similar terms to the above.
Yours f;icercly ﬂ\w\ﬁ
Sandy Macdonald '

Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 Telephone 02 6277 3705 Facsimile 02 6277 3247 Toll Free 1300
301 816





